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Amendment to Limit Government Interference with Abortion (23-07) 

The proposed amendment would result in significantly more abortions and fewer live births per year in 
Florida. The increase in abortions could be even greater if the amendment invalidates laws requiring 
parental consent before minors undergo abortions and those ensuring only licensed physicians perform 
abortions. There is also uncertainty about whether the amendment will require the state to subsidize 
abortions with public funds. Litigation to resolve those and other uncertainties will result in additional 
costs to the state government and state courts that will negatively impact the state budget. An increase 
in abortions may negatively affect the growth of state and local revenues over time. Because the fiscal 
impact of increased abortions on state and local revenues and costs cannot be estimated with precision, 
the total impact of the proposed amendment is indeterminate. 


